
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Colonial Life Insurance Company [Trinidad] Limited 

wishes to advise that ALL its Offices 

(Head Office, Chaguanas, Tobago, Tunapuna and San Fernando) 

will be TEMPORARILY closed from 

Tuesday 11th May 2021 until further notice 

 

During this time, we invite you to email us at info@clico.com 

and enquiries@clico.com to conduct your business. 
 

 

 
 
 

This change supports our Epidemic/Pandemic Plan to assist 
with the management of the National response to COVID-19. 
 
We continue to be committed to the ongoing safety of our 
staff, customers and other stakeholders which remains a 
priority for us. 
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